
GSV5  Film Showings 
 
 
The Chattahoochee Valley Libraries may show films to enrich the cultural experiences of 
members of the community and/or to promote literature. 
 
Films may be chosen to: 
 

Promote and demonstrate film as an art form 
Promote literature or reading 
Celebrate a holiday or event 
Promote the understanding of a culture or people 
Give insight into a historical event 
Offer a diversity of ideas and expression 

 
The showing of a film does not imply agreement with or approval of the content.  Films will not 
be excluded because their topics might be controversial. 
 
Not all films shown will be appropriate for all audiences.  Parents should not assume that all 
films shown are appropriate for children, including teens.  The film’s Motion Picture Association 
of America (MPAA) rating, if available, will appear on library publicity and advertising.  
 
Signs at the location of the film showing will indicate the age appropriateness of the film.   For 
all movies, age appropriate notice will be given to parent of the age appropriateness of the 
movie. 
 
It is the library’s intent that people attend age appropriate films.  Parents are responsible for 
monitoring their children’s viewing of library films.  The library will make its best effort to 
screen and deny admittance to children to R rated movies but the library strongly recommends 
that parents supervise their children’s film attendance.  
 
Only films for which the library has performance rights may be shown. 
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